
 

 

ASX RELEASE 

 

Change of Company Name 

 
SYDNEY, 2 November 2020, the Company is pleased to advise that following receipt of shareholder approval 

on 30 October 2020, the change of Company name from Flamingo AI Limited to Fargo Enterprises Limited 

(ASX: FGO) (“Fargo” or the “Company”) is now effective. The Company’s ASX code remains unchanged and 

is “FGO”. 

 

It is expected that the name change will become effective on the ASX on or about Thursday, 5 November 

2020. 

[ENDS] 
 

This announcement has been approved by the board of Fargo Enterprises Limited. 

For further information, investor or media enquiries, please contact: 

Email: info@fargoenterprises.com.au 

mailto:info@fargoenterprises.com.au

